Starczewski, Leslie

From: Remling, Maggie [Maggie.Remling@T-Mobile.com]

Sent: Friday, December 05, 2014 10:04 AM

To: Beadles, Richard

Cc: Kronberger, Paul; Schwenn, Kathryn; Starczewski, Leslie
Subject: RE: Follow-up Question for the Bridging the Digital Divide RFI
Hi Rich,

| wanted to follow up with you in regards to the messages | left. We can definitely pool the data between the devices.
In the RFI, the rate plans in section 4.3 can either be stand alone or pooled between users. As for buying outright, are
you looking to purchase service for a certain period of time and data amount? If that is the case, we can definitely set
something up to accommodate that. Typically with requests like these, we would just bill you and accept payment
upfront. Does this answer your question? Please let me know. Thanks again everyone for considering T-Mobile and |
look forward to hearing from you.

Sincerely,
Maggie

Maggie Remling | T-Mobile USA | Government Account Manager | M: 312.404.0520 | F: 813.353.6354 | Business Care:
888.573.6664

America’s Largest 4G Network

Business Care is now available online via "Webchat" Click Here to try it out! - web chat is available from 6am EST to 10pm EST, every day, 7 days a
week! Use Web Chat for any reason you would call into Business Care.

From: Beadles, Richard [mailto:RBeadles@cityofmadison.com]
Sent: Monday, December 01, 2014 10:16 AM

To: Remling, Maggie

Cc: Kronberger, Paul; Schwenn, Kathryn; Starczewski, Leslie
Subject: Follow-up Question for the Bridging the Digital Divide RFI

Good Morning Maggie,

The Digital Technology Committee and the City of Madison would like to thank T-Mobile for their submittal to the Bridging
the Digital Divide RFI. The Digital Technology Committee has a follow-up question about your submittal and they would

greatly appreciate clarification on the following item:

Is there an option to bundle 10 gigs or other amount of data and the device in one price so the City can buy it outright?

The next Digital Technology meeting will be held on Thursday December 11+ and the Committee would like to have your
responses to this question before that date if possible. You can send you response directly to me and please also copy

Istarczewski@cityofmadison.com. Please contact me if you need clarification on any of this item. Thanks again for your

participation in the RFI.



Rich Beadles

Technical Services Manager
City of Madison
608.261.9649

rbeadles@cityofmadison.com

éPlease consider the environment before printing this e-mail. Thank you!



